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Messages from Mrs Nott Spotlight on reading

What's on?
15.04.24 Birmingham Royal Ballet - Y1

16.04.24 Y2 and Hub trip to Barry Island

17.04.24 Y4 swimming lessons start

17.04.24 Coffee morning

18.04.24 Kingfisher schools swap day

19.04.24 English workshop Y4

23.04.24 Ukulele concert

26.04.24 English workshop Y3

02.05.24 Election day – school closed

03.05.24 St. Ben's Got Talent!

03.05.24 English workshop Y1

06.05.24 Bank Holiday – school closed

Eid mubarak!
Welcome back from the holidays.

It has been a wonderful week back in school
with fantastic learning opportunities for our
children. Today, we enjoyed celebrating Eid
together in our celebration clothes, at our
Eid workshop and enjoying a special Eid
meal. Please do ensure children are well-
rested this weekend, so that they are
focused and ready for learning next week.
As you can see below, we have a lot going
on in school.

This week was the last week of the block of
clubs that started last term.
Next week, new clubs start, and your child
will have received a letter informing them
about this.

Our expectation is for all children to read
regularly at home and last term we saw a
significant improvement in home
reading. Well done to all the families
who have supported this. Classes with
over 75% from last term are now
shopping for their £100's worth of
books!

Reading has dipped this week, but we
are confident that this is down to family
celebrations, and everyone will be back
on track next week.
A new competition is coming soon!

Your views are important to us!
Help us to do our absolute best for the 

children. Please complete 
the attached

Safeguarding Questionnaire
and return to school.

Thank you!
Mrs. Clayton

Deputy Headteacher

Parent Questionnaire

Article 19
I have the right 
to be protected 
from being hurt 
or badly treated



Are you interested in child mental health?
Do you want to know how best to support children when they feel sad or 

overwhelmed?
Come to our Coffee Morning and meet professionals from 

Compass Mental Health Support Teams.
Wednesday 17th April 8.45am

In The MAC.

Next half term we have a range of clubs on offer.

CURRICULUM

Mental Health Coffee 
Morning

Year 1 explored different ways of moving 
using ‘big’ parts of their bodies on apparatus.

We had a wonderful
Eid family workshop.


